
 

 

8th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are writing to inform you of a change to our term time dates for those children who attend 
Discovery Learning. 
 
As you are aware we offer term time provision for our 2, 3 and 4 year olds during term time only. 
The Department for Education funds us for 38 weeks of the year. We have been informed that we 
are only given funding for 14 weeks during the current Autumn Term, but the school is open for 15 
weeks. 
 
Autumn 1: 2nd September to 24th October – 8 weeks 
Autumn 2: 3rd November to 19th December – 7 weeks 
 
This has created a one week unfunded increase during the Autumn Term. In order to give parents 
options on what is available, we are asking you to either: 
  
(a) choose to keep your child at home on the selected week 
(b) pay for them to attend as normal (£13.00 per session/£26 per day) 
 
The selected week is as follows: 
 
w/c 20th October 2025 
 
Please complete the form by following this link:  https://forms.office.com/e/KhqQ6d4EX8 
to let us know your preference for that week.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Gemma Skurr       Jo Hall 
DL Class Teacher       Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/KhqQ6d4EX8

